
   
 

DVMHA Monthly Meeting 
Date:  Wednesday July 24, 2019 

Time:  6:00pm 

Location: Omniplex 

Attendees: 

Jason W, Tania B, Karen D, Larry M, Andrea B, Dale L, Greg M, Grayson W 

Missing:  Cheryl B, Jordan C, Mike R, Angie L, Katrina D, Bob K, Sean H 

 

 

 

Motions:  
 

 

 

Agenda 

President Greg Mulligan: 

● Popcorn maker is being donated to the Pembina Drive In movie night September 

19, 2019 

● Barry will be letting us know about overage bantam girls playing pee wee to 

make an all-girls team 

 

Vice President Karen Durocher: 

● There is an all-girls free camp in Fox Creek, Karen will email info out to members 

to see if there would be interest 

Treasurer Katrina Dawes: 

 

Secretary Tania Bouchard:  

 

Registrar Angie Lawson:  

● Initiation 48 

● Novice 34 

● Atom 53 

● Pee Wee 44 with 6 female 



   
● Bantam 44 with 6 female 

● Midget 26 

Ways and Means Cheryl Bouchard: 

● Raffle tickets are ready, will be picking dates for pick up 

● Working on quotes for sponsor board in display 

● Sending out letters for sponsors, we are looking for a couple new ones for this 

season 

Ice Scheduler Grayson Weir: 

●  Evaluation schedule is complete and will be posted  

● ⅓ of the Wellhouse building is still open and could possibly be used by DVMH for 

dryland or shooting skills.  $500-1000/month for approx 6 months.  Greg will put 

out an email to the board to see if there would be any interest 

Technical Coordinator Jordan Cameron: 

 

Referee Coordinator Dale Liske: 

● September 21 is the Ref clinic for Evansburg and DV 

Tournament Coordinator Sarah MacMillan: 

 

Coach Coordinator Larry Moberg:  

● Larry took a director development seminar in Red Deer on June 24 

● Hockey AB and Pep have been working together and would like to work with 

associations in helping train coaches.  They have coach packages to help in 

getting coaches better trained with equipment.  Packages are around $9000.00.  

Larry and Jordan will discuss this topic further. 

Equipment Coordinator Mike Rosentreter:  

 

NAI Representative Kristina Vallee: 

 

 

DIVISION DIRECTORS 

Initiation Director Sean Hendriksen: 

 

 

Novice Director Jason Wirstiuk: 



   
● Going to talk to Jordan about setting something up with Matt G and the upcoming 

Novice coaches to help get them some training. 

Atom Director Wayne Nelson: 

 

PeeWee Director Bob Koehler: 

-       53 kids registered in PW, 6 of which are registered with the female side of things – 

are we    closing this program and letting the parents know? 

-        Currently have 5 registered as trying out in Leduc 

-        38 stating they want to try out for the A team. 

-        4 Head Coaches 

-        16 Assistant’s 

-        3 Managers. 

 

Bantam Director Melinda Hurley: 

 

Midget Director Andrea Barrett: 

● Will reach out to Evansburg to see if any players want to come to DV if no team 

will be available in their assoc.  We will not be combining teams it will be strictly a 

DV team. 

● Discussed team size and will most likely not have an oversized team again. Too 

much animosity amongst coaches, kids and parents. 

● Will reach out to parents as no coaches have yet to step up. 

 

 

Adjourned: 7:21pm 

Next Meeting:  August 27 @ 6pm 


